
Wootton Bassett Infants’ School Newsletter 

Issue 4  December 2024 

All enquiries or to report 
an absence please 

contact the school office 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-
inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Dates for your Diary 

29-11 Christmas Lights (school 
closing at 1:45pm) 

02-12 Children can wear Christmas 
Jumpers 

02-12 Children can post Christmas 
cards 

02-12 Reception Nativity (Dress 
Rehearsal) 

03-12 Reception Nativity 

04-12 Yr 1 & 2 To The Watermill 

06-12 Panto in School (Funded by 
the PTA) 

11-12 Film Night in School 

16-12 Christmas Carol Service 

18-12 Christmas Dinner Day 

19-12 Rock Steady Concert 

19-12 Christmas Parties 

20-12 End of Term 2 (1pm finish) 

2025 

06-01 Start of Term 3 

 

Hello and welcome to this festive edition of the Newsletter! 

We have a busy and exciting last few weeks of term! Below are 
all the details of the upcoming events going on throughout 
December. 

Starting from next week children are allowed to wear Christmas 
jumpers alongside their normal school uniform.  

The school post box will also be open for children to send 
Christmas cards. Please can they be labelled with the child’s full 
name and class. The post box will be inside the office block foyer. 
If you would like a class list please email the school office or pop 
up to the office collect one. 

A big thank you for your recent donations. We have raised £120 
for Children in Need. We also raised £89 from the children’s 
Christmas card designs. 

We are looking forward to all the events happening in the last few 
weeks of term and as always, our door is always open if you have 
any queries or need to discuss anything further.  

Our School Value for this term is: 

We Listen 

Christmas Film 

Night: 

The film night will be held 

on Wednesday 11th 

December after school. 

The film being shown is 

Disney’s “Peter Pan”.  

This event is run by the 

PTA. 

Reception Nativity: 

On the 2nd December the whole 

school will be attending the 

Reception children’s dress rehearsal 

at St Bartholomew's Church. 

On the 3rd December parents, 

carers and grandparents are all 

invited to St Bartholomew’s Church 

to watch the Nativity. Doors open at 

9:30 with the performance starting 

at 9:45.    



M & M 

Productions: 

During the 

school day on 

Friday 6th 

December,  

M & M 

Productions will 

be visiting to 

perform 

“Cinderella”. 

This has been 

funded by the 

PTA.  

KS1 trip to the 

Watermill: 

On Wednesday 4th 

December the Year 1 

and 2 children will be 

visiting The Watermill 

Theatre to watch 

“Pinocchio”. 

Drop off will be at 8:30 

for an 8:45 departure.  

Children will still need 

to wear school uniform.  

Please remember to 

bring in a packed lunch 

if you have not ordered 

one. 

Pick up is the same at 

3pm. 

Rocksteady Concert: 

Rocksteady rockstars invite their parents to their 

concert on Thursday 19th December. This will 

start at 9:15am and take place in the hall. 

Class Christmas Parties 

Each class will have their Christmas party on 

Thursday 19th December during the school day. 

Children can wear weather appropriate Christmas/ 

party clothes. 

Christmas Dinner Day! 

Christmas Dinner Day will be happening on 

Wednesday 18th December. Please 

order via School Grid by Midnight Sunday 

8th December. 

Menu: 

Mains: 

Roast turkey, stuffing & chipolata 

Puff pastry Christmas cracker (VG) 

Sides: 

Homemade roast potatoes 

Carrots 

Peas 

Sprouts 

Gravy 

Desserts: 

Sticky toffee pudding & custard (V) 

Reindeer shortbread (VG) 

Fresh fruit 


